
Zoom Meeting Expectations  

• You and your family have designated a quiet workplace 

for you to attend to your learning.  You may wear 

headphones to help block noise.  

• Be on time!  Your parents are to notify the teacher when you will 

not be attending or leaving the session early.  

• You must be dressed appropriately for the zoom 

meetings.  Unless it is a pajama day, dress as if you 

were coming into the school.  

• Eat your breakfast before joining the zoom. 

• Be sure to sit up at a table or desk.  Lying in bed or on a couch is 

not acceptable.  

• All supplies need to be in the work area for learning. 

• You are expected to turn in assignments in a timely 

manner.  

• You are to communicate with your teacher if you are 

having trouble so that your teacher is better able to support your 

learning. 

• During zoom, be an active participant.  

 

 

Be sure the computer is charged for instruction. 

Properly identification is required on the zoom. 

Keep virtual backgrounds appropriate and distraction free.  

Cameras MUST remain on during the instruction. 

Toys, electronics, stuffed animals are to be put away before instruction 

begins. 

 

Create a routine at home and being consistent will help your child be 

successful.  Have a set bedtime and wake up at the same time each day. 

 
 



 


